### LONI BEACH RESIDENTS ASSOC.

# NEWSLETTER





Greetings from the President
President Glen Brooks extends greetings
to all Loni Beach Residents. He urges
you to become active in the affairs of Loni
Beach by becoming a member of your
Association. He also suggests you get
out to vote in the June 25th by-election to
fill the vacancy left by the unfortunate
death of Counsellor Terry Cook. Brooks
advises that the R.M. will soon begin a
feasibility study regarding sewage lines in
Loni Beach.

# 1996 Annual Meeting

Saturday, July 7th 2:00 p.m.

New Horizona Centre.

All residents welcome. Membership not required. Reeve Chudd & Counsellors will be present.

Agenda includes - sewer line study, citches & drainage, grass cutting, weed

control, deretict buildings & vehicles, other business & concerns and election of directors.

- Please plan to attend?

#### JOIN YOUR ASSOCIATION

The voice of Lori Beach is strengthened by your membership - \$15.00 is all it takes.

#### HORSESHOE PITS

If the IT.M. is able to provide supplies, volunteers will install horseshoe pits on the south lawn adjacent to the termis courts. Look for them - soon!!

#### WEED CONTROL

Your executive has volunteered to spray weeds in the public areas - if the R.M. can provide the required equipment.

## R.M. of Gimli By-election 1998

To elect one counsellor

- Wed. June 26th
- Polls Wpg. City Hall
  - Gimil Recreation Centre
  - Arnes Community Hall

#### Advance Poll

- Fri. June 21st 5-9 p.m.
- R.M. office Girns

### Mail in Ballot

- apply in writing to H.M. of Girali Office
- Deadline June 19th.